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From: <rcreswell@perkinsthompson.com>
To: <housingsafety@portlandmaine.gov>
CC: <randycreswell1984@gmail.com>
Date: 12/10/2015 11:02 AM
Subject: FW: Housing Safety Registration Confirmation for CBL: 117 A017001
Attachments: 2015 Maple Street Lease Form (P0815457-2x9F873).docx; Barca Lease (Fessenden-
Final-Signed) (P0609029x9F873).pdf

Dear Sir or Madam,

In reference to the property located at 70 Fessenden Street, Portland, attached is a copy of the subject 
lease for the premises.  Section 16 provides that there shall be no smoking on the premises.

Also please find attached a copy of the short-term rental agreement used for the property located at 17 
Maple Street, Peaks Island, Maine.  All short term leases for that property are identical, and those leases 
too provide that no smoking shall occur on the premises.

Thank you for your attention, and please feel free to contact me directly if you should have any questions.

Randy
____________________________
Randy J. Creswell
Attorney
PERKINS|THOMPSON
ONE CANAL PLAZA, PO BOX 426
PORTLAND, ME 04112-0426
207.774.2635 x8117 Main
207.400.8117 Direct
207.871.8026 Fax
www.perkinsthompson.com<http://www.perkinsthompson.com/>
rcreswell@perkinsthompson.com<mailto:rcreswell@perkinsthompson.com>

Confidentiality and Tax Advice Notice:  The information contained in this communication may be 
confidential or privileged.  If you are not the intended recipient of this communication, any disclosure, 
copying, distribution or use of this communication is prohibited.  If you have received this communication 
in error, please notify the sender and immediately destroy this communication.  This email communication 
does not constitute a tax opinion and may not be relied upon as authority for any tax matter or to avoid 
tax penalties.

From: Randy Creswell [mailto:randycreswell1984@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2015 10:16 AM
To: Randy J. Creswell
Subject: Fwd: Housing Safety Registration Confirmation for CBL: 117 A017001

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: <housingsafety@portlandmaine.gov<mailto:housingsafety@portlandmaine.gov>>
Date: Wed, Dec 9, 2015 at 2:50 PM
Subject: Housing Safety Registration Confirmation for CBL: 117 A017001
To: randycreswell1984@gmail.com<mailto:randycreswell1984@gmail.com>

Thank you for your rental housing registration. In order to complete your
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registration you will need to provide verification for the discounts you
have requested.  Please reply to this email and attach the following
documentation:

Copy of signed lease.

Once we have reviewed your verification documentation we will complete
your registration.  An email will be sent with an invoice for payment,
which can be paid online.

Registrion Fees: $35 Discounts: $ 2.5 Estimated Registration Fees Due:
$32.5  If you have any questions, please call the Housing Safety Department at
(207) 756-8131<tel:%28207%29%20756-8131>


